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that what they discover will impact them both in ways they never imagined... A
gripping and haunting story about loss and hope, perfect for fans of Patrick Ness
and David Almond. "Beautifully written in smooth, elegant prose… an absolute
delight to read. I felt utterly surrounded by the story as I read... I wanted it
to go on forever."BookBag "I was totally lost in the story of James. If you loved
Skelligby David Almond, then this is the book for you." Serendipity Reviews "A
definite must-read for fans of David Almond's Skellig… Follow James through a
journey of grief, loss, despair and survival - it's worth it." Book Angel
Booktopia "exciting, compelling, thought-provoking... an absolute joy to read."
BZFB "A gripping and atmospheric debut from Rupert Wallis." So Many Books, So
Little Time "A book that you can't stop thinking about, that you have to tell
people about - the mark of a truly powerful novel. A staggering debut..." Writing
From The Tub "The chief villain is fantastically creepy… fast-paced" SFX "Intense,
dark, brooding and highly adventurous. To me it screamed Neil Gaiman." Fiction
Fascination "Wonderfully descriptive and evoked real sinister and dark
atmospheres... a mysterious dark tale of hope, faith, family and trust." Dark
Readers
The Tail of Emily Windsnap Liz Kessler 2010-01-07 Emily Windsnap lives on a boat,
but her mother has always been oddly anxious to keep her out of the water. It is
only when Emily has her first school swimming lesson that she discovers why: as
soon as she gets into the water, she grows a tail! Soon Emily discovers a glorious
underwater world of fishes, coral, shipwrecks and mermaids, and, best of all, she
finds a best friend! With mermaid Shona Silkfin by her side, Emily uncovers a
surprising family secret and embarks on a quest to reunite her mum and dad. This
enchanting fantasy deals with universal themes of family, friendship, love and
justice - all handled with the lightness of touch for which Liz Kessler is so well
known.
A Confusion of Princes Garth Nix 2021-03-04 Khemri learns the minute he becomes a
Prince that princes need to be hard to kill-for they are always in danger. Their
greatest threat? Other Princes. Every Prince wants to become Emperor and the
surest way to do so is to kill, dishonor, or sideline any potential competitor.
There are rules, but as Khemri discovers, rules can be bent and even broken. There
are also mysteries. Khemri is drawn into the hidden workings of the Empire and is
dispatched on a secret mission. In the ruins of space battle, he meets a young
woman, called Raine, who challenges his view of the Empire, of Princes, and of
himself. But Khemri is a Prince, and even if he wanted to leave the Empire behind,
there are forces there that have very definite plans for his future. 'Space
battles! Political intrigue! Engineered warriors! Techno-wizardry! Assassins!
Pirates! Rebels! Duels! Secrets, lies, sex and True Love! What more can anybody

Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Saltwater Vampires Kirsty Eagar 2010-08-25 He looked to the sky, praying for rain,
a downpour, some sign from the heavens that he should refuse the abomination
contained in that flask. But all he saw was the bloated white face of the moon
smiling down on him And the sky around it was cold and clear and black They made
their circle of blood. And only the moon witnessed the slaughter that followed.
For Jamie Mackie, summer holidays in the coastal town of Rocky Head mean surfing,
making money, and good times at the local music festival. But this year, vampires
are on the festival's line-up fulfilling a pact made on the wreck of the Batavia,
four hundred years ago. If their plans succeed, nobody in Rocky Head will survive
to see out the new year.
Teardrop Lauren Kate 2013-10-22 An epic saga of heart-stopping romance,
devastating secrets, and dark magic . . . a world where everything you love can be
washed away. The first book in the new series from the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Fallen series Never, ever cry. . . . Eureka Boudreaux's
mother drilled that rule into her daughter years ago. But now her mother is gone,
and everywhere Eureka goes he is there: Ander, the tall, pale blond boy who seems
to know things he shouldn't, who tells Eureka she is in grave danger, who comes
closer to making her cry than anyone has before. But Ander doesn't know Eureka's
darkest secret: ever since her mother drowned in a freak accident, Eureka wishes
she were dead, too. She has little left that she cares about, just her oldest
friend, Brooks, and a strange inheritance—a locket, a letter, a mysterious stone,
and an ancient book no one understands. The book contains a haunting tale about a
girl who got her heart broken and cried an entire continent into the sea. Eureka
is about to discover that the ancient tale is more than a story, that Ander might
be telling the truth . . . and that her life has far darker undercurrents than she
ever imagined.
The Dark Inside Rupert Wallis 2014-01-30 The House on the Hill has been abandoned
for as long as James can remember. So when he discovers Webster, a drifter, hiding
there, he's instantly curious about the story behind the homeless man. What is he
running from? Afflicted by a dark curse, Webster is no longer who he used to be.
But there is said to be a cure and it might just be that by helping Webster, James
will find some solace of his own. Together they embark on a journey, not knowing
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ask for?' (Kirkus Reviews (starred review)) 'Nix's fantasy has enough gadgets,
escapes, battles, duels, deaths, and near-death experiences to keep die-hard
adventure story readers enthralled. Happily, Khemri is also a thoughtful, winsome,
and somewhat complex character, and his cheerfully self-deprecating tone and
unpredictable choices make this romp entertaining on multiple levels' (Horn Book
(starred review)) 'Nix once again proves his mastery of speculative fiction [as]
he manages to tell a tale that is grand in scope with vivid characters and
imaginative technology' (School Library Journal (starred review)) 'Khemri's first
person point of view, along with a fast-paced, action- and plot-driven story, is
sure to appeal to fans of the Star Wars universe and any number of first-person
shooter video games' (ALA Booklist) 'Garth Nix's A CONFUSION OF PRINCES is YA
FOUNDATION meets DUNE' (Tor.com) 'Exuberant and insightful. The rocket-powered
pace and epic world-building provide an ideal vehicle for what is, at heart, a
sweet paean to what it means to be human" (Kirkus Reviews (starred review))
The Body Of Christopher Creed Carol Plum-Ucci 2008-11-01 Chris Creed grew up as
the class freak—the bullies’ punching bag. After he vanished, the weirdness that
had once surrounded him began spreading. And it tore the town apart. Sixteen-yearold Torey Adams’s search for answers opens his eyes to the lies, the pain, and the
need to blame someone when tragedy strikes, and his once-safe world comes crashing
down around him. Includes an interview with the author and a reader’s guide. This
e-book includes a sample chapter of WHAT HAPPENED TO LANI GARVER.
Abyss Tricia Rayburn 2013-01-29 The sea is calling . . . A year after the events
that killed her sister and turned her into a siren, Vanessa is desperately trying
to put her family back together and reclaim a 'normal' life. But no matter how
many times she swims, or how much salt water she drinks, she can feel herself
getting weaker and weaker. Meanwhile she's desperately trying to come to terms
with her break-up with Simon. Her first love, who she drove away with her siren's
wandering eye. Then her biological mother shows up at her summer house in Maine claiming she is a Nenuphar, the most powerful of all sirens. She promises that she
wants to help the daughter from whom she's been separated for far too long. But
can Vanessa trust her? Now Vanessa must face the harshest . . .
The Damned Busters Matthew Hughes 2011-05-05 When mild-mannered actuary Chesney
Artstruther accidentally summons a demon and refuses to sell his soul, Hell goes
on strike - but with no demons to tempt mankind, the world slows down. No
temptation means no ambition, and no drive - the world's manufacturing and
agriculture suffers, and something must be done! Chesney agrees to help, but in
return we wants to be a superhero with a demonic sidekick! This is a hilariously
demonic romp through Hell and Back.
Siren Tricia Rayburn 2011-01-20 Something deadly waits beneath the waves off
Winter Harbour, and this summer, no one's safe. Seventeen-year-old Vanessa Sands
is afraid of the dark. And heights. And the ocean. And pretty much everything
else. Fortunately, Vanessa's fearless older sister, Justine, has always been there
to comfort her. That is until Justine jumps off a cliff near their family's
holiday home in Winter Harbour, her lifeless body washing ashore the next day.
Everyone assumes that the tragedy is an accidental result of Justine's adventurous
ways. Everyone, that is, except Vanessa. Vanessa returns to Winter Harbour alone,
looking for answers from Caleb Carmichael, Justine's summer love who was with her
when she jumped. But when Vanessa learns that Caleb has been missing since
Justine's death, she joins forces with Caleb's older brother, Simon, to try to
find him. Soon, it's not just Vanessa who is afraid. Panic sweeps through Winter
Harbour as more bodies wash ashore, all male, each victim found grinning from ear
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to ear. And as the death toll mounts, Vanessa realises that to save Caleb and
solve the mystery of her sister's death, she has to confront a secret she's kept
for years - one that could end her summer romance with Simon and even life as she
knows it. An utterly gripping paranormal romance for Twilight fans sick of copycat vampire novels but in love with paranormal romance.
Dare (The Blades of Acktar #1) Tricia Mingerink 2015-06-02 Until an arrow wound
and a prairie blizzard drive him to the doorstep of the girls whose family he once
destroyed, Leith Torren had never questioned his orders or his loyalty to King
Respen.
Lies Beneath Anne Greenwood Brown 2012-06-12 Fans of Amanda Hocking's novel, Wake,
will dive into this paranormal romance featuring mermaids--the killer kind--and
won't come up for air! Calder White lives in the cold, clear waters of Lake
Superior, the only brother in a family of murderous mermaids. To survive, Calder
and his sisters prey on humans and absorb their positive energy. Usually, they
select their victims at random, but this time around, the underwater clan chooses
its target for a reason: revenge. They want to kill Jason Hancock, the man they
blame for their mother's death. It's going to take a concerted effort to lure the
aquaphobic Hancock onto the water. Calder's job is to gain Hancock's trust by
getting close to his family. Relying on his irresistible good looks and charm,
Calder sets out to seduce Hancock's daughter Lily. Easy enough, but Calder screws
everything up by falling in love--just as Lily starts to suspect there's more to
the monster-in-the-lake legends than she ever imagined, and just as the mermaids
threaten to take matters into their own hands, forcing Calder to choose between
them and the girl he loves. One thing's for sure: whatever Calder decides, the
outcome won't be pretty. "Riveting! A cold-blooded tale of secrets, revenge, and
forbidden love that will leave you terrified to go in the water."--Gretchen
McNeil, author of Possess "Scary and spooky . . . I really enjoyed reading this."-USA Today “A haunting tale of revenge and romance.”--Justine Magazine
Fear the Drowning Deep Sarah Glenn Marsh 2016-10-11 Some secrets are better left
at the bottom of the ocean. Sixteen-year-old Bridey Corkill longs to leave her
small island and see the world; the farther from the sea, the better. When Bridey
was young, she witnessed something lure her granddad off a cliff and into a watery
grave with a smile on his face. Now, in 1913, those haunting memories are dredged
to the surface when a young woman is found drowned on the beach. Bridey suspects
that whatever compelled her granddad to leap has made its return to the Isle of
Man. Soon, people in Bridey’s idyllic village begin vanishing, and she finds an
injured boy on the shore—an outsider who can’t remember who he is or where he’s
from. Bridey’s family takes him in so he can rest and heal. In exchange for saving
his life, he teaches Bridey how to master her fear of the water—stealing her heart
in the process. But something sinister is lurking in the deep, and Bridey must
gather her courage to figure out who—or what—is plaguing her village, and find a
way to stop it before she loses everyone she loves. Sky Pony Press, with our Good
Books, Racehorse and Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of books
for young readers—picture books for small children, chapter books, books for
middle grade readers, and novels for young adults. Our list includes bestsellers
for children who love to play Minecraft; stories told with LEGO bricks; books that
teach lessons about tolerance, patience, and the environment, and much more. While
not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked
and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
Endure Carrie Jones 2012-05-10 Zara is back from Valhalla after successfully
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rescuing Nick. Bedford needs their best warrior now more than ever, as the evil
pixie regime is causing mass destruction and chaos everywhere. Though Nick's job
is clear, Zara's role is a lot more uncertain. She's not just fighting for her
friends - she's also a pixie queen. And to align her team of pixies with the
humans she loves so much will not be as easy as she hopes. Especially since she
can't even reconcile her growing feelings for her pixie king . . .
Infinite Days Rebecca Maizel 2010-09-03 For 500 years Lenah Beaudonte has been a
vampire. 500 years of seduction, blood and destruction. But she is sickened by her
dark powers – and longs to feel the sun on her skin, grass under her bare feet,
and share the breath of a human kiss. She wants to be mortal again. But is she
really capable of being human, after her long years of darkness? Waking up as a
sixteen-year-old girl brings Lenah many things – the life she has missed, taste,
touch, love. But a vampire soul is not easily shed. And her coven – the four
vampires she led in decadence and thrilling destruction – want their queen back .
. .
Maggie Bean Stays Afloat Tricia Rayburn 2009-10-27 Here's what's new with Maggie
Bean: At the end of her tumultuous year, Maggie Bean is a very happy, healthy
girl. After months of Pound Patrollers attendance, diet, and tough swim workouts,
the scale now reads 150. But Maggie isn't resting on her laurels - she's got a
busy summer ahead. Not only is Maggie spearheading a Pound Patrollers kids'
program but she gets a junior camp counselor job at Camp Sound View. Camp Sound
View is a whole new world for Maggie. She works with kids from other schools who
don't know her, or what she looked like a year ago. Everyone's friendly, boys
treat her like a real girl, and Maggie is mesmerized! The experience is something
she knows never would've been possible the summer before. Wounded by Peter's
recent rejection and flattered by the unexpected attention, Maggie immerses
herself in everything Camp Sound View has to offer. Her confidence grows, and
before long she's cracking jokes and initiating conversation without worrying
(much) about what people think. It's all fun and games until Maggie becomes so
involved, people (Aimee, Arnie and her family) feel neglected. Will Maggie
sacrifice old friends for new ones? Will she change what's on the inside as people
respond to her changed outside? Can she blend her two worlds together? And will
all this tension send her seeking solace in old habits?
Into the Wild Nerd Yonder Julie Halpern 2009-09-29 It's Jessie's sophomore year of
high school. A self-professed "mathelete," she isn't sure where she belongs. Her
two best friends have transformed themselves into punks and one of them is going
after her longtime crush. Her beloved older brother will soon leave for college
(and in the meantime has shaved his mohawk and started dating . . . the prom
princess!) . . . Things are changing fast. Jessie needs new friends. And her quest
is a hilarious tour through high-school clique-dom, with a surprising stop along
the way—the Dungeons and Dragons crowd, who out-nerd everyone. Will hanging out
with them make her a nerd, too? And could she really be crushing on a guy with
too-short pants and too-white gym shoes? If you go into the wild nerd yonder, can
you ever come back?
Bone Detective: Lorraine Jean Hopping 2006-04-30 Diane France loves bones. Why?
Because they talk to her. Every skeleton she meets whispers secrets about the
life-and death-of its owner. Diane France can hear those secrets because she's a
forensic anthropologist, a bone detective. She has the science skills and know-how
to examine bones for clues to a mystery: Who was this person and how did he or she
die? Bones tell Diane about the life and times of famous people in history, from a
Russian royal family to American outlaws and war heroes. They speak to her about
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murders, mass disasters, and fatal accidents. One day she's collecting skeletal
evidence at a crime scene. A phone call later she's jetting to the site of a plane
crash or other unexpected tragedy to identify victims. Young readers will be
captivated by the thrilling real-life story of this small-town girl full of
curiosity and mischief who became a world-famous bone detective.
Ingo Helen Dunmore 2010-11-16 There is a legend in Cornwall of a man who fell in
love with a mermaid, a man who swam down into the sea one night and met his Mer
love. He was never seen again. Sapphire knows the legend well. Her father
disappeared at sea, and now her brother, Conor, keeps vanishing by the shore, too.
Sapphy also feels the inexorable lure of the ocean, a temptation that reveals the
truth of the legend and opens a beautiful world beneath the waves: the enchanted,
undersea realm known as Ingo. But there’s a dark and dangerous side to Ingo, and
Sapphy must face its power or lose touch with everything—and everyone—she loves on
land.
Enshadowed Kelly Creagh 2013-08-27 Isobel, haunted by the memory of Varen, goes to
Baltimore where she confronts the dark figure known as the Poe Toaster, succeeds
in interrupting his ritual, and discovers a way to return to the dream-world,
where she must face a new adversary.
Warning Miracle
The Word Rhythm Dictionary Timothy Polashek 2014-04-18 This new kind of dictionary
reflects the use of “rhythm rhymes” by rappers, poets, and songwriters of today.
Users can look up words to find collections of words that have the same rhythm as
the original and are useable in ways that are familiar to us in everything from
vers libre poetry to the lyrics and music of Bob Dylan and hip hop groups.
Cold War, Cool Medium Thomas Patrick Doherty 2003 Conventional wisdom holds that
television was coconspirator in the repressions of Cold War America, but Doherty
argues that it was through television that America actually became a more open and
tolerant place.
Entice Carrie Jones 2011-01-04 Zara and Nick are soul-mates - they're meant to be
together for ever. But that's not quite how things have worked out. For starters,
Nick is dead, and has been taken to Valhalla, a mystical resting place for
warriors. If they can find the way there, Zara and her friends will try to get him
back. But even if they do, Zara has turned pixie - and now she's Astley's queen!
Meanwhile, more teenagers go missing as a group of evil pixies devastates the town
of Bedford. An all-out war seems imminent and Zara and her friends need all the
warriors they can find . . .
Pulse: A Siren Book Tricia Rayburn 2012-01-31 The sirens are back, but Vanessa may
be the biggest threat of all . . . Nothing has been normal since Vanessa Sands
learned that her sister was murdered by sirens - femme fatales of the watery
depths - and that everything she believed about herself and her family was a lie.
Vanessa has always told her boyfriend Simon everything. But she worries that if he
finds out who - or what - she truly is, he'll run a mile. To make things worse,
when Parker, Hawthorne Prep's resident charmer, shows an interest in her, she
can't resist the siren's urge to stray. And on top of all this, she's trying to be
strong for her parents as they come to terms with her sister's death. But personal
problems must be put aside, because the Winter Harbor sirens are back for revenge.
Now Vanessa must face her past and accept that she is just like her enemies every bit as alluring and every bit as dangerous.
Maggie Bean in Love Tricia Rayburn 2009-12-22 At the start of 8th grade, Maggie
Bean is really, truly, 100% happy. She's successfully maintained her weight, moved
into a beautiful house her family actually owns, and -- best of all -- fallen in
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love. That's right--love. The real kind, with actual dates, hand holding, laughing
and wishing every perfect moment would never end. Maggie wants nothing more than
to bask in the joy of having a boyfriend, being a girlfriend and enjoying eighth
grade. But eighth grade is serious -- it's one year closer to high school, college
and the rest of her life, and Maggie has a lot to do: academic clubs, the swim
team, the Patrol This weight-loss club... On top of that, she is striving to the
best friend, daughter, and sister she can be (not to mention girlfriend).
Balancing everything requires a lot of careful planning and organizing--and, this
time, Maggie's Master Mult-Tasker might not be enough. Can she handle the
pressure? Can she be everything to everybody--including herself? And will her new
relationship survive while she's figuring it all out?
The Pledge Kimberly Derting 2012-10-30 In a dystopian kingdom where the classes
are separated by the languages they speak, Charlaina "Charlie" Hart has a secret
gift that is revealed when she meets a mysterious young man named Max.
Orchestrating Public Opinion Paul Christiansen 2017-12-21 Analysis of political
advertising tends to give music short shrift--which flies in the face of what we
know about the power of music to set a mood, affect feelings, and influence our
perceptions. This book is the first to offer a detailed exploration of the role of
music in US presidential campaign advertising, from Eisenhower to the present,
showing that in many cases music isn't simply one element in the presentation of
an ad's message--it's the dominant factor, more important than images, words, or
narration.
The Melting of Maggie Bean Tricia Rayburn 2008-06-25 Maggie looked down and barely
saw her toenails peeking out from the shadow of her stomach. She closed her eyes
and slowly stepped onto the scale. Once she finally opened her eyes, Maggie almost
fell off the scale. Maggie Bean's having a tough year. Since her dad lost his job
he spends more time watching TV than talking to his family, and her mom's totally
stressed about money. So Maggie focuses on what she does best: keeping up her
straight-A average and eating chocolate. Lots and lots of chocolate. But
everything changes when Maggie gets a chance to try out for the synchronized swim
team. Becoming a Water Wing has always been Maggie's dream -- who wouldn't want to
have an instant circle of friends and wear that cute silver bathing suit? As a
Water Wing, maybe she'll start believing she's more than just a socially awkward
bookworm. Maybe people will see past the extra weight she's recently gained to the
funny, cool girl hiding underneath. And maybe, just maybe, Peter Applewood will
finally notice her. It all depends on Maggie Bean, who thinks she knows who she
is, but is about to find out for sure.
Sharing Sam Katherine Applegate 2013-04-24 From the author of the New York Times
Bestseller Crenshaw How can you take the guy your best friend loves . . . when
your best friend’s going to die? Alison Chapman has always believed she’d fall in
love hard. And she does—with Sam Cody, a new guy with a gorgeous face and brooding
eyes, a guy who’s impossible to resist. When Sam asks her to the Valentine’s Day
dance, Alison is elated . . . until she finds out that her best friend, Isabella
Cates-Lopez, has fallen for Sam, too . . . until she finds out that Isabella is
dying. Now Alison wants Isabella’s last days to be her happiest ever—even if she
and Sam have to hide their love. Even if, by sharing Sam, Alison risks losing him
forever.
The Professor Next Door Jackie Lau 2021-06-08 Friendly neighbors can have their
benefits… Nicole Louie-Edwards enjoys the nightlife and bringing men back to her
apartment, although lately, she’s gotten tired of the chase. Her quiet new
neighbor, David Cho, isn’t her type, but after they get trapped in an elevator
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together on her birthday, she develops a friendship with the kind geology
professor. Then, blushing, he tells her that he can hear her having sex but tries
not to listen. Except it’s clear he’d like to, and she’s surprisingly turned on.
They embark on a friends-with-benefits arrangement hotter than any she’s had
before. She didn’t expect him to be so naughty between the sheets. David becomes a
bigger part of her life outside of the bedroom, too, bringing her desserts and
going viral on TikTok with her grandmother, but she can’t imagine he wants to be
her boyfriend, and it’s not like she wants that, either. She’s convinced she’d
lose her identity in a relationship, like she did ten years ago. Yet she can’t
help getting more and more attached to the professor next door…
Ruby's Slippers Tricia Rayburn 2010-07-20 Ruby Lee has never downloaded an iTune,
heard of Facebook, nor seen a video on YouTube. Raised in rural Kansas with her
mom as her best friend, she’s cozy and content. But everything changes when she
and her mom move to Florida to care for her grandmother, Nana Dottie. Ruby quickly
realizes she’s definitely not in Kansas anymore—the kids in her huge school are
totally different…but her new life is not so bad. What is bad is the fifteen-yearfeud between Ruby’s mother and grandmother that shows no signs of ending. Will
Ruby have to choose between her mom and her new life, which isn’t looking so awful
after all?
Siren's Storm Lisa Papademetriou 2011-07-12 Nothing has been the same for Will
ever since what happened last summer. One day, on an ordinary sailing trip with
his brother, there is a strange accident. When Will wakes up, he learns his
brother has disappeared, presumed drowned. Worst of all, Will can't remember what
happened—his family finds him unconscious, with no memory of the accident. Now
Will and his best friend and neighbor, Gretchen, are starting a new summer.
Gretchen seems troubled—her sleepwalking habit is getting worse, and she keeps
waking up closer and closer to the water. Will is drawn to Asia, the exotic new
girl in town. Nobody knows where she's from—all Will knows is that her beauty and
her mesmerizing voice have a powerful effect on people. Then there is another
mysterious drowning, and Will and Gretchen begin to wonder: Is Asia just another
beautiful, wealthy summer resident? Or is she something entirely more sinister . .
. and inhuman?
A Golden Fury Samantha Cohoe 2020-10-13 “A vivid ride through eighteenth century
Europe with darkness and dread creeping at its corners. Utterly enchanting.” Emily A. Duncan, New York Times bestselling author of Wicked Saints "Cohoe
transmutes the legend of the Philosopher's Stone into a dark, intoxicating tale of
ambition, obsession, and sacrifice. Prepare for a magic that will consume you." Rosamund Hodge, New York Times bestselling author of Cruel Beauty and Bright
Smoke, Cold Fire In her debut novel A Golden Fury, Samantha Cohoe weaves a story
of magic and danger, where the curse of the Philosopher’s Stone will haunt you
long after the final page. Thea Hope longs to be an alchemist out of the shadow of
her famous mother. The two of them are close to creating the legendary
Philosopher’s Stone—whose properties include immortality and can turn any metal
into gold—but just when the promise of the Stone’s riches is in their grasp,
Thea’s mother destroys the Stone in a sudden fit of violent madness. While combing
through her mother’s notes, Thea learns that there’s a curse on the Stone that
causes anyone who tries to make it to lose their sanity. With the threat of a
revolution looming, Thea is sent to live with the father who doesn’t know she
exists. But there are alchemists after the Stone who don’t believe Thea’s warning
about the curse—instead, they’ll stop at nothing to steal Thea’s knowledge of how
to create the Stone. But Thea can only run for so long, and soon she will have to
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choose: create the Stone and sacrifice her sanity, or let the people she loves
die.
American Kennel Club Stud Book Register 1888
The Arabian Stud Book 1987
Dark Water Tricia Rayburn 2013 When seventeen-year-old Vanessa reunites with her
biological mother, she faces the dilemma of a siren's existence, that in order to
survive she must endanger the lives of those she loves most.
Undercurrent Tricia Rayburn 2011-06-27 After losing her sister and finding out
that she is a siren, Vanessa faces her biggest challenge yet. In Winter Harbor the
ice is melting and what is underneath is about to surface. The sirens Vanessa
stopped over the summer will want revenge, and this time they are after her. To
protect those she loves, Vanessa will need the powers she has but doesn't know how
to use . . . Praise for Siren 'Creepy and unique.' RT Book Reviews 'Suspense, dark
drama and romance . . .' Booklist
Model Spy Shannon Greenland 2007-05-10 Book 1 of The Specialists Teen genius Kelly
James is in a lot of hot water. A whiz with computers, she agreed to help her
college rA, David, uncover some top-secret information. After all, she doesn’t
have many friends and David has always been nice to her. it doesn’t hurt that he’s
supercute and irresistible, too. All she has to do is hack into the government’s
main computer system. but a few hours later, her whole life changes. she is caught
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and taken in for questioning, only this isn’t your run-of-the-mill arrest. rather
than serve a juvenile detention sentence, she accepts the option to change her
name and enlist in a secret government spy agency that trains teen agents to go
undercover. As if that wasn’t overwhelming enough, she discovers that David works
for this agency as well! And before she even begins to understand what is going
on, she’s sent on her first mission as an undercover model. And who better to
partner with than David himself!
Dark Water: A Siren Novel Tricia Rayburn 2012-07-10 The sea is calling, but the
reluctant siren will do anything not to answer. . . . A year after the events that
killed her sister and turned her into a siren, Vanessa is desperately trying to
put her family back together and reclaim a “normal” life. But no matter how many
times she swims, or how much salt water she drinks, she can feel herself getting
weaker and weaker. She has no idea how to survive as a siren and she doesn’t want
to know the truth about her newly discovered identity. It’s just too horrifying.
Then her biological mother shows up at her summer house in Maine—she is one of the
Nenuphars, the most powerful of all sirens. She promises that she wants to help
the daughter from whom she’s been separated for far too long. But is she to be
trusted? Now Vanessa must face the harshest reality of all—to survive she must
endanger and injure others—but is that any sort of life? Chilling and romantic,
Dark Water explores questions of identity as old as the sea, and brings the Siren
trilogy to a startling conclusion.
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